
Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 2:29 PM

To: Moraine Environmental, Inc. (moraine@execpc.com)

Subject: Village of Theinsville Highway Department, old drum spill, BRRTS #0246000366

Hi Tom. Can you give me an update on progress at Village ofThiensville Highway Department, old drum spill, BRRTS
#0246000366,120 W. Friestadt Rd? I last got word from you in May 2014 when you were talking about possibly putting
together a closure/GIS package.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.Rov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750
Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth Wl 53073
Phone: 920-893-8523

iohnm.feeney@wisconsin.fiov


